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Dear Fellow Parishioners,

As I am sure most of you know, (insert name of parish) has had a very active conference of the Society of Saint Vincent de Paul (SSVP) for many years. Our mission is to live the Gospel message by serving Christ in the poor with love, respect, justice and joy. As Vincentians, we see Christ in anyone who suffers, come together as a family, have personal contact with the poor, and help in all possible ways.

We assist those who need our support by giving food gift cards (or vouchers) that they can spend at a grocery store, as well as vouchers they can use at the SSVP store. Other projects include (insert Conference specific programs/projects)
Like many other charities, our revenue has decreased significantly over the last couple of years since the Covid-19 pandemic began, and we are circulating this message in the hope of increasing that revenue.

We are most grateful for the support you have already given us. We ask that you please consider making monthly donations so we can continue to provide support to those in need. All donations, large and small, are put to good use helping our friends in need.

Please contact our Conference (or Council) President or tap the Donation button on our website (insert website address) to set up your donation plan.

We are always pleased to welcome new members, and to share this opportunity to help members of our community in need. By working together, and with the generous donations of our parishioners, we can make a difference in the lives of those we serve.

Sincerely,

Name of President or Secretary
Society of Saint Vincent de Paul

Name of Conference
